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Newsletter July 2024 
 

Dear Parents,         July 10, 2024 

 

I hope that everyone is enjoying their summer break, getting rest, and spending time with 

family.   

 

The school board updated the dress code policy at last night's meeting.  Please see the 

attachment for this updated policy.  The changes from last year are highlighted, which ultimately 

gives you more detail and specifics of what is and isn't acceptable.  Please let me know if you 

have any questions on this.   

 

The board also updated the Tuition Assistance Application and process.  If you foresee the need 

for tuition assistance, please call the office at 847-7375 to request an application.  Applications 

are due August 10 and notice of disbursement will be given 2 weeks later.  The amount disbursed 

will depend on the number of applications, the tuition assistance amount that we have available 

this year, and the needs of each family.  The final decisions will be made by a committee formed 

by the school board.   

 

Please remember that we will be decorating the parade float on Saturday, July 20 at 7pm.  Please 

come to school and help if you can.  Also, we would love to have as many of you as possible 

walk with us in the Water Carnival Parade on July 21.  We will get you more information later 

on where to meet if you are interested.  Please wear your school shirt, or our school colors which 

are blue and white.   

 

The Becker County Fair is August 8-11 and we still need volunteers to help sit at our 

booth.  Please call the office if you have time to help with this for a 2 hour time slot.   

 

Thank you, and enjoy the rest of your summer! 

 

Anita Thorson 

Faith Christian School 


